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Gentlemen: ,

Enclosed please find a check for $120.00 to amend the Cleveland
Clinic Foundation's Nuclear Regulatory Commission license, Number
34-00466-01 as follows:

1. The Radioisotope and Radiation Safety Committee is requested
to have the following membership:

Raymundo T. Go, M.D., Chairman, Nuclear Medicine
Gopal B. Saha, Ph.D., Vice Chairman, Nuclear Medicine
Steven J. Aron, Jr., Ph.D., Radiation Safety Officer
Guy M. Chisolm, Ph.D., Research i

Sharad D. Doodhar, M.D., Laboratory Medicine
-Patrick D. Higgins, Ph.D., Radiation Therapy
James E. . Lees, Administration
William J. MacIntyre, Ph.D., Senior Consultant ;

!William A. Pavlicek, M.S., Diagnostic Radiology
Shawn U1 reich, RN, BSN, OCN, Nursing
Donald A. Underwood, M.D., Cardiology

i

2. It is requested that the limit of Group III materials be !

increased to 8 Curies. j
i

Item 1. reflects the loss of Ms. Marcia Kucler, RN as our Nursing
representative and the appointment of Ms. Shawn U1 reich, RN as her j

replacement. It also shows the appointment of Mr. James E. Lees as j
the Management's Representative from Administration in place of Mr. !

Daniel Beyer.
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Item 2. results from a request to the Radioisotope and Radiation
Safety Committee by Drs.'Go and Saha of Nuclear Medicine, to permit
the use of Mo99-Tc99m generators at 4 Curies:per purchase order with
a limit of 8 Curies total for the laboratory. These radioactive
materials have been approved (pending license amendment) by our
Radioisotope and Radiation Safety Committee for clinical studies as
are currently being done routinely in Nuclear Medicine using a local
radiopharmacy as supplier.

Should you have any questions about tL ase matters, please don't
hesitate to call me at (216) 444-6645
'Since these items are needed to satisfy our Itcense requirements
beginning in the second quarter and to provide patient care, a timely
response is requested.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

/ (
O *

Steven J.VAron, Jrf, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

iY./
Raymundo T. Go, M.D.
Chairman, Radioisotope and Radiation Safety Committee
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Attachment: Check #664803 for $120.00

cc: Signatories
James E. Lees
Gerald Hoeltge, M.D.
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